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To Licence Application File 

 
 

Subject : NPWS Correspondence and Meeting   
 
 
 

A meeting was held between The NPWS divisional area ecological staff on the 6th   
June 2008 between Cork County Council which was represented by Valerie Hannon of 
Environment Directorate and NPWS southern regional divisional staff in respect of 
licence applications that were submitted in December 2007 as part of the wastewater 
authorisation regulations SI 684 of 2007. 

 
 As a result of that meeting written correspondence was received by this office 

including the most up to date site synopsis reports on the 27th June 2008. As the date for 
response to the E.P.A. is the 30th June I have included a copy of all of the responses 
received on the 27th June by this office however Cork County Council will not be in a 
position to respond to the queries raised by N.P.W.S. until we have examined the 
correspondence and outlined any further information required and prepared a formal 
report and response to the NPWS. A copy of all correspondence will be sent to the 
agency in due course and any reports, documents and letters received by Cork County 
Council in this regard will also be forwarded to the agency. 

    
 
 
 
_________________ 
Valerie Hannon                                                                                                     
A/Senior Executive Scientist, 
Environment Directorate 
Cork County Council 
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